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24 January 2025 

Dear Parents, 

This week the Reception children have been learning about the celebrations around the Chinese New Year. 

Yesterday they went to The Hong Kong Restaurant to experience some Chinese food. Despite the weather on 

the walk, the children thoroughly enjoyed tasting the food. The restaurant provided a very generous buffet for 

them.  Please check out the news item on the website. 

This week I sent out some information regarding a holiday camp running at Upton House School over the half 

term holiday. We also sent out a link to see if parents would want to support a similar camp here, run over part 

of the Easter holiday. I am pleased to say that the response has been very positive. If you haven’t already 

responded to the survey and would like to, the link and flyer will be sent out again directly to parents during the 

course of today.  

Last week our new Eco Council confidently talked about their action plan in a special assembly on Wednesday. 

One of their aims is to help the school reduce it’s energy consumption. To help us do this the Eco Council 

launched their poster competition. Posters encouraging our school community to switch lights and computer 

monitors off as well as close doors to keep the heat in will be gladly received. If your child would like to enter 

please make sure they bring their poster back to school next week and hand it in to Mrs Brech. The closing date 

is Friday 31 January.  Full details can be found on the attached flyer. 

At the end of next week we will be introducing a new Blog. The Blog is called, Peek of the Week and will be 

published weekly. Each year group, beginning with our Reception Class will be sharing their recent learning. 

Please take a look on the homepage of our website to see more next week. 

Family Worship in on Thursday 30 January. Parents and friends of the school are warmly invited to attend. I look 

forward to seeing many of you there. 

Finally, attached is a flyer sent by the RBWM regarding free online webinars for parents and carers run by the 

Police Cyber Protect Teams. 

Kind regards, 

 

Dates: 

30 January 2025 Family Worship held at St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 9am 

13 February 2025 TSSSA Valentine’s biscuit sale  

13 February 2025 Pupil term finishes 
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14 February 2025 In Service Training Day - no school for pupils 

03 March 2025 Shakespeare Workshop led by The Young Shakespeare Company for Year 3 

and 4  

03 March 2025 Year 1 visit to Winchester Science Museum 

11 March 2025 Year 3 visit to Chertsey Museum 

18 and 20 March 2025 Parents Evenings 

28 March 2025 TSSSA Mother’s Day shop 

03 April 2025 Family Worship at St Stephen and St Agnes Church, starting at 9am 

04 April 2025 Term finishes 

24 April 2025 Easter Service at Holy Trinity Church at 9.30am 

 
 
 


